
From: In Memoriam Funeral Services, Inc. <info@imfunerals.com>  

Sent: July 11, 2025 11:39 AM 

To: Brad Haines <bhaines@townofgrandvalley.ca> 

Subject: Re: Fence extention for In Memoriam Funeral Services 

 

Thanks Randy 

I have copied Brad Haines our By-law Officer, I will go over our discussion and he will review 

your request. 

Brad is out of the office until Monday. 

Regards, 

Mark H. Kluge MCIP RPP,  Manager of Planning 

Town of Grand Valley   5 Main Street North   GRAND VALLEY   ON   L9W 5S6 

Tel: (519) 928-5652  Ext. 225  Fax: (519) 928- 2275   mkluge@townofgrandvalley.ca 

 

From: In Memoriam Funeral Services, Inc. <info@imfunerals.com>  

Sent: July 11, 2025 11:22 AM 

To: Mark Kluge <mkluge@townofgrandvalley.ca> 

Subject: Fence extention for In Memoriam Funeral Services 

 

Hello Mark, 

As per our conversation, please accept this email as notification that In Memoriam Funeral 

Services Inc.  would like to extend the existing fence between 28 Main St N and the next door 

neighbour to the south, Approx 40 feet in length, this fence would be designed as a step down 

version (Approx 4ft high at the lowest point), as to not impede with vehicles turning in or out of 

the exciting parking lot and the neighbour's driveway. A cheque for 200 dollars will be delivered 

on Monday. If you require any more information, please let me know. 

 

Regards, 

Randy Mugford  

Funeral Director 

519-415-4687 
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